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Friday 26th January 2024 

Dear Yealmpton family, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we move away from storms Isha and Jocelyn, our children continue to shine both 

inside the classroom and out in the community. 

This week our Year 5 children began their block of swimming sessions at Plymouth Life Centre. We aspire to every 

child leaving primary school with the confidence and skills to swim 25 metres. Our children have got off to a great start 

and all the team at the Life Centre are very impressed with their application and enthusiasm. 

        

 

In Year 4 this week, our children have also been to the Plymouth Life Centre – this time to tackle the challenges of the 

climbing wall! The children showed real resilience and determination in each trying to be the best climber version of 

themselves – well done Year 4! 
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Back in school this week, as part of our PSHE curriculum, PC Dan visited school along with his faithful police dogs, to 

tell our children all about the important role of the Police in promoting British Values in society – Democracy, Rule of 

Law, Individual Liberty and tolerance and respect – thanks PC Dan! 

 

                                                
 

Elsewhere in school we’ve been practising our Yoga stretching, drawing story settings, tasting and smelling different 

foods, coding using Scratch, acting out ‘The Enormous Turnip,’ creating Indus Valley Civilisation seals, polishing our 

writing and tackling gymnastics challenges! 

                         
 

                
Don’t forget to grab your ticket for the Ceilidh (folk dance) on Saturday 3rd February and please keep collecting those 

blue tokens from Tescos for our FYVS fundraising! 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,   ‘Be the best you can be’ – the BEST version of you! 
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